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14th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Student Year 13 and Year 11  
 
A Level Results Day  -  Thursday 18th August 2022 
 
We thank you for your continued support during a busy and stressful time during your A Level exams. 
The exams have concluded and we hope you have a relaxing summer holiday.  
 
The A Level results will be available on Thursday 18th August 2022 from 8:00am onwards in the 
Sports Hall.  If you are unable to collect the exam results yourself and you would like a relative to collect 
on your behalf, please ensure they bring some form of identification with them.  Please do not enter 
the school building as there may be a private function in place. Kindly walk around the building to the 
Sports Hall and enter via the door opposite the D&T corridor.  
 
Your exam certificates will be ready for collection from October Half-Term, please ensure you collect 
them promptly.  
 
Wishing you all the very best and continued success as you venture out for higher education and future 
employment prospects.  
 
 
GCSE Results Day and Enrolment for Sixth Form Year 12  - Thursday 25th August 2022 
 
Well done for completing your GCSE exams.  It has been busy and a very stressful time for everyone.  
We wish you a relaxing summer holiday.  
 
The GCSE results will be available on Thursday 25th August 2022 from 8:00am onwards in the 
Sports Hall.  Please collect your results envelope and make your way to the Multi-Purpose Room for 
Sixth Form Year 12 enrolment from 9.00am onwards.  Please do not enter the school building as there 
may be a private function in place. Kindly walk around the building to the Sports Hall and enter via the 
door opposite the D&T corridor.  
 
Your exam certificates will be ready for collection from October Half-Term, please ensure you collect 
them promptly.  
 
We look forward to seeing our Year 13 and Year 11 students on the results day. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs C Wilson 
Assistant Principal - Post 16     
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